We wish to invite you to our

OPEN EVENING

6:00pm, Thursday 5 October 2023

There will be an opportunity to visit the academy,
to see our work and to meet students and staff

Guided tours, refreshments and music. Ample parking

Please enter via the Students’ Entrance, Reception,
Sixth Form entrance or lower car park entrance (by LSB)

Mr Hall, Principal, will address parents/carers
and students in the hall at 6:00pm, 6:30pm and again at 7:00pm

We look forward to welcoming you

Why not come and see our academy in action?

To book one of our parent/carer tours on either
Monday 25 September or Thursday 12 October 2023 at 9:30am
please contact Mrs Wagstaff, Principal’s PA

Email: kwagstaff.pingle@deferrerstrust.com
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